
Message from the Headteacher 

What a busy learning week we have had.  Last night, Year 6 took 

part in an enterprise challenge at Waingels school and won 1st 

place!  Well done to the team!   Today, the choir went to rehearsals 

for the Junior Music Festival.  The children have also  been busy on 

TTRockstars to help boost their chances in Battle of the Bands. 

Results will be announced in assembly on Monday.  Thank you to 

those who attended the coffee morning today— our next date is an 

afternoon tea on Wednesday 26th November, we hope to see some 

more faces there.  Have a good weekend. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Parents Evening 

Dates for Parents evening for this term 
are Tuesday 4th November  for the later 
session and Thursday 6th November 
from 3.40pm. 

 Next week, the event will be on your 
Arbor account and will open for you to 
book in to see your child’s teacher. 

Attendance 

We have only been back to school for 6 weeks and sadly out of 210 pupils 
over half have already been absent for at least one session. 108 pupils are 
below 100% attendance. That is more than half the school. 

Attendance facts: 

If your child attends school 100% of the time they will be able to make the 
best of the opportunities available to them. 

Children who attend school more than 95% of the time are more likely to gain 
5+ good GCSEs or equivalent 

A child who misses school just twice per month will lose out on 18 days' 
education across the school year - that is nearly four weeks 

A child who has 90% attendance across their entire schooling will have 
missed one year's education. This will make it harder for them to progress. 

PTA Fundraising 

A big thank you to all of you that have supported 
the PTA fundraising events. They have enabled 
the PTA to fund the beautiful wall art you are 
now seeing around the building. 

You should now have received your child’s proof 
for their Christmas cards. All orders raise money 
for the PTA—a fun and meaningful way to 
support the school while celebrating your child’s 
creativity! Friends and family receive beautiful, 
personal cards and gifts made with love. 

Holiday Clubs 

We'd like to share with you information about uSports holiday 
camps, which will run at various venues in the local area during the 
upcoming school holidays. These camps provide children with a 
great opportunity to have fun and learn new skills while keeping 
active! 
 
Please find attached a flyer with all details about the camp, 
including venues and booking information. We believe this could be 
a fantastic option for your children during the school break. 

 

https://www.u-sports.co.uk/holiday-camps 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS1 Ball 
Games 

1pm—3pm 

Yr 2 Football 
Tournament 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Football 

9am—11.30am  

KS2 Football 
Tournament 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS1 
Gymnastics 

Year 5 & 6 
Residential/

Activity Week 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Dodgeball 

   

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  95.7%  KINGFISHERS  995% 

OWLS  96.7%  ROBINS  98% 

WOODPECKERS  88.7%  HERONS  96.3% 

 MERLINS  95.9%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

95.2% 

https://www.u-sports.co.uk/holiday-camps







